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25 August 2022
To The Mount Washington Commission:

I write in support of an environmental impact study before any future
development on Mount Washington. Such a study is way past due as the current Master
Plan was written in 1970. We know beyond any doubt that the summit is a fragile
environment with unique features that must be protected.

The proposal for a business venture called Lizzie Station (or any other plan for
further development) should not go forward in the absence of a comprehensive study of
its impact on the mountain. I live and vote in Center Sandwich, have hiked in the White
Mountains all my life, and respectfully urge the Commission to put all development on
hold until such a study is completed.

Thank you very much.

Yours sincerely,

Blair Deborah Newcomb

Center Sandwich, NH 03227





